Sign today! – German Bundestag petition for the protection of conscientious objectors from Russia, Belarus and Ukraine
Dear [first name],
For many months we have been campaigning for 'protection and asylum for deserters and objectors from Russia, Belarus and Ukraine' via the #ObjectWarCampaign.
Now we have the chance to present our concerns in the first European Parliament, the German Bundestag, in a public committee meeting. We can stand up for the protection of those people who have chosen not to kill, regardless of which country they come from. It is a great opportunity to bring the issue of conscientious objection into the public debate. Conscientious objectors need our protection. The German and European public should actively campaign for this human right.
We need your support for this! If we receive 50,000 signatures for the petition in the German Bundestag by December 8, the Petitions Committee of the Bundestag will deal with the matter in a public meeting.
By the way: The petition can be signed regardless of citizenship. Invite your friends, including those from abroad, to join the campaign.
Visit the Bundestag website now 
(https://epetitionen.bundestag.de/petitionen/_2023/_09/_02/Petition_157066.nc.html), register and support this petition. Unfortunately, the Bundestag website is only available in German. Please do not let this put you off. Many browsers offer you the option to translate the entire page in the settings. Sign here!
Many thanks and best regards
Your team
or 
on behalf of
Rudi Friedrich (Connection e.V.) and
Thomas Krings (Petent – GrüneAlternative e.V.)
PS: And one more note: From December 4-10, there will be many #ObjectWarCampaign events throughout Europe. You can find all the dates at http://www.objectwarcampaign.org . We look forward to seeing you there.
